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ACC Middle School: 
The ACC Middle School General Meeting took place on October 19th, from 10:00 a.m. to 
noon, at the Family and Community Office.  Twenty two students from Edna Brewer 
and Frick Middle Schools participated.  The high school governing board members led a 
workshop on School Site Council(SSC) and why it’s important for middle school students 
to elect their student representative for SSC.   Delegates submitted the following school 
reports: 
 Edna Brewer Middle School students are happy with the new bathrooms, better 

food, and a “cool” new teacher.  They believe these improvements are due to their 
new budget plan.  They have some remaining concerns about two specific teachers 
and unsure how to deal with this.  They are looking forward to spirit week. 

 
 Frick Middle School students would like to work with ACC on improving their food, 

restrooms, and equipment.  They are looking forward to their 80’s Dance, and the 
8th Grade Ice Skating Trip. 

 
ACC Middle School Announcement: 
The next ACC Middle School Meeting will take place on November 16th, from 10:00 a.m. 
-Noon at Edna Brewer.  The topic for this meeting is “Meet Your School Board”.  We 
would like to invite all of our School Board Directors to attend and meet the students.  
Please let us know if you can make it. 
 
ACC High School: 
Our second ACC High School General Meeting took place on October 21st, at Oakland 
Tech, from 1:00p.m.-3:00p.m.  Thirty two students attended from seven schools:  
Mandela, Oakland Tech, Oakland High, MetWest, Street Academy, YES, and Skyline.  
Student leaders from community based organizations also attended: Oakland Kids First, 
BayPEACE and AIWA.  Students developed the first draft to share with OEA teacher 
leaders on Principles of Quality Teaching.  We plan to invite OEA leaders to our next 
meeting at Fremont on November 18th.  Students also signed up to implement the 
Student-Teacher Feedback Project at their site.  Our fall election also took place at this 
meeting.  We have filled all of our positions on the Governing Board.   
 
Our next All City Council High School General Meeting will take place Nov 18th at 
Fremont, from 1:00p.m.-3:00p.m.   

 



Oakland Youth Vote 2010:  All City Council Youth Forum at Fremont Federation 
Auditorium, 3:00p.m.-5:30p.m. with front runners in the Mayoral race and District 4 
School Board candidates. 
 
Bay Area Youth Listening Tour with Alberto Retana, Director of Community Outreach for 
US Department of Education, 2020 Challenge at Mills College, Tuesday October 19, 
2010. 
 
 
Nikita Mitchell, 
Student Director 
 
 
 


